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Hunter, Donielie 

From: ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us 
Sent: Friday, April 09, 2010 9:01 AM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: Docketing 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Investigation and Audit Division 

Memorandum 

Date: 4/9/2010 " ^ 

c 
Re: Jan Wardlaw - . 
21838 Little Brook Way ^ 

O S 5_ 

f«o ' 
& 
flg^ 
• ^ 

-o :=o 
1 

U3 

5 
-J 1 ! • 

— « * 

ro 

::i3 
rn 
r> 
m 
^ 
m o 
o 
o 
o 

—4 

:x 
o 
o Strongsville, OH 44149 

Docketing Case No.:10-0176-EL-ATA 

Notes: 
I am writing to request your attention to restoring the all-electric discount to ALL all-electric homes. If not 
restored, my home will be impossible to sell. The electric companies made promises years ago to builders -
gave incentives and encouragement to build these homes at a time when gas was in shorter supply. Please know 
that as homeowners (and senior citizens) we need 1. a permanent all-electric rate discount for generation and 
distribution 2. the discount needs to be for the HOME and not for the current OWNER 3. Restore the discount 
to homes sold after Jan. 1, 2007 4. Honor discounts made to load management and water heating customers 5. 
Do not raise the rates of other customers in order to accomplish these goals. 6.Refund (in full) overcharges 
made by First Energy between May 2009 and March 2010. PLEASE take action on these important items. 
Many homeowners are in dire distress because of First Energy's actions. 
Most sincerely, Jan Wardlaw 

Please docket the attached in the case number above. 
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